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Deputy Assistant Secretary Pete Marocco will travel to Tirana, Albania and
Stuttgart, Germany May 24-31.

On May 26, Deputy Assistant Secretary Marocco will participate in the 15th
Southeast European Meeting in Tirana, Albania and will meet with Western
Balkans leaders on regional security and countering violent extremism. During
his time in Stuttgart, he will have consultations at EUCOM and AFRICOM
military bases.
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